
BRAC-133 News Bulletin:  October 3, 2011  

Emergency Management Information Session: An emergency management information 

session, “BRAC – C3 Forum,” will be held on Thursday, October 20, beginning at 7 p.m. at 

Francis C. Hammond Middle School, 4646 Seminary Rd. The purpose of the forum is to provide 

participants with an opportunity to discuss current response capabilities related to several 

external scenarios in proximity to the BRAC-133 Mark Center facility. Facilitated by City 

officials, the public forum will discuss emergency response to three potential scenarios. For more 

information, contact Mark Penn at 703.746.5256. 

 

Transit: The Alexandria Transit Company will host an official dedication ceremony and ride to 

the King Street Metro aboard the new DASH Mark Center Express. The ceremony will be held 

on Tuesday, October 11, at 2:15 p.m. at the Mark Center Station, Bay #1, 4850 Mark Center Dr. 

A DASH Express Bus will depart City Hall (on King St. at Fairfax St.) at 1:45 p.m. to take 

attendees to the event. To RSVP, please contact Allyson Teevan at 703.746.5646 or email 

Allyson.Teevan@alexandriava.gov.  

Meeting: The BRAC-133 Advisory Group will host their regular monthly meeting on 

Wednesday, October 19, from 7 p.m. to 9 p.m. at Landmark Mall in the West End Community 

Redevelopment Meeting Room. For more information, contact David Grover at 703.746.4061.  
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